
 
 
 
 
Nancy McClure 
P.O. Box 7535 
Drayton Valley, AB 
T7A 1S7 
 

January 20, 2015 

 

Attention:  Board of Trustees of Wild Rose School Division 

It is with much sadness that I forward this resignation letter to the Board of Wild Rose School Division 

effective January 20, 2015. Due to changes in my personal, health and family life I feel I am no longer 

able to fulfill my role as the Board Chairperson and Trustee.  

Over my time on the Board I believe I have served with vision, dedication, enthusiasm, and integrity.  I 

have helped facilitate improved relationships both internal and external to the division and fostered a 

team approach to leadership which now has Wild Rose School Division looked to as a successful example 

of generative governance.  I am proud of what I have accomplished and know that my work has helped 

set a course that will help lead the division into the future. 

I want to take this opportunity to thank the staff and those trustees who have provided leadership, 

mentoring and friendship. I feel very fortunate for those relationships and I will be eternally grateful.  I 

want to send a special thank you to Brian Celli.  I have been very privileged to work with you Brian and 

wish you much success and joy in your retirement. Hope will always be ‘a possibility to live into.’ 

I will never forget my time at Wild Rose School Division. The relationships I developed with parents, 

students, staff and community members will always be something I keep close to my heart.  

Regards 

 

Nancy McClure 

 

 

 

 


